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TOWN OF ROCKLAND 

BROWN COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a public hearing to be held on Monday, May 16, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Rockland Town Hall, 1712 Bob-Bea-Jan Road, De Pere, Wisconsin, to receive public input, concern, and 

comment regarding:   

 

Creation of Ordinance #2022-02 which amends the Rockland Zoning 

Map to move the property line, thereby rezoning a portion of the property 

located at 3230 Eiler Road, R-228 zoned Estate Residential Two acre 

(ER-2) from 4.617 acres to 2.176 acres in size.  The 2.441 acres removed 

from parcel R-228 will be added to R-228-5 (1.838 acres), making it a 

total of 4.279 acres in size.  R-228-5 is zoned Limited Industrial ( I-1).  

All parcels have the same owner.     

 

You are welcome to present testimony regarding the above in person at the hearing or by submitting 

such testimony in writing prior to such hearing to:  Town of Rockland, 1712 Bob-Bea-Jan Road, De 

Pere, WI 54115.    Julie Koenig, Town Clerk 
 


